
Summer Term 2

Wow! We can’t believe we are
about to begin the final half term
of the year. It has been a fantastic
year full of lots of fun learning. Year

2 staff will really miss the children
next year but wish them another

fantastic year in Year 3.

The first week back after the holiday
is ‘Proud to be from Bradford’ week
at school. The children will be doing
projects all about what makes our

city so great!  

Thursday 19th June 
Parent workshop 1:30-2:30 

To prepare for the upcoming assessment week, children should
practice addition and subtraction using games. Links will be sent on
Marvellous Me.

The children will be doing a piece of writing about Bradford.

In maths we will cover time and statistics, then consolidate place value and ‘4
operations’ which we covered back in the Autumn term.

Science
This half term the children will be learning about microhabitats. This

will involve lots of outdoor learning in our nature garden. 

History and
Geography

In the summer term the children will cover looking at monarchs and what
it is like to live by the coast.

Year 2 Newsletter
May 2025

Upcoming events

Holiday project

What we're learning next half term

English

Maths


